
From: Mr kenneth howett fraser [kenfraser1@bigpond.com]
Sent: Wednesday, 1 August 2001 9:53 AM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Senate inquiry into the appointment of the board of the A.B.C.

The Secretary,
Senate Environment , Communications, Information Technology & the Arts References
Committee,
S157, Parliament House,
CanberraACT 2600.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I fully support a senate inquiry to change the methods in which the board of the A.B.C. is
appointed.There must be changes so that the government of the day cannot elect
members that favour their point of view.

Yours sincerely,

Ken Fraser.




